
 

 

Premier Alliance Service Update – PS5 & PN4 
December 6th, 2024 

Dear Valued Yang Ming Customer, 

Yang Ming will implement adjustments to its Asia-to-Transpacific West Coast Network. The PS5 and PN4 

services under the Premier Alliance will be postponed to May 2025. Before PS5 and PN4 start from May 

2025, Yang Ming will enhance service coverage with additional port calls on PS4, PS6, and PN3. Port 

rotations as below. 

 

Pacific Southwest 

⚫ PS4: (enhance service coverage with additional port) 

Xiamen - Yantian - Kaohsiung - Keelung - Ningbo - Los Angeles/Long Beach - Oakland - Keelung - 

Kaohsiung - Xiamen 

⚫ PS5: start from May 2025 

⚫ PS6: (enhance service coverage with additional port) 

Qingdao - Shanghai - Ningbo - Kwangyang - Pusan - Los Angeles/Long Beach - Oakland - Pusan - 

Kwangyang - Incheon – Shanghai 

 

Pacific Northwest 

⚫ PN3: (enhance service coverage with additional ports) 

Qingdao - Ningbo - Shanghai - Pusan - Vancouver - Tacoma - Pusan - Qingdao 

⚫ PN4: start from May 2025 

 

We thank you for your business and continued support. If you have any questions regarding this 

information, please contact your Yang Ming sales representative. 

 

Sincerely,  

Yang Ming  


